Coronavirus: Changes to UKSV Services

UKSV is currently operating, with a significantly reduced workforce, in
support of the COVID-19 containment effort.

As such the need to reduce to a minimum business as usual workflow is
crucial. We therefore ask that you initiate only those cases which relate
directly to COVID-19 or are within the Priority category. All other vetting
activity will be processed only when UKSV capacity allows. Our telephone
lines are now closed however you can still contact us via email for urgent
enquiries at UKSV-ContactUs@mod.gov.uk.

Please only contact us if your enquiry is business critical.
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